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	Term 3 2017
 Thursday 1st September  Book Week Activities-
                                            Tarnagulla P.S.                                           Tuesday 5th September       Grade 6 Transition 
Thursday 14th  September   Prep Health Assessment
Wednesday 20th September School Council
Friday 22nd September       Last Day Term 3    2:15

Monday 9th October          First Day Term 4




School Council

School Council President    - Kristy Lea 
Vice President                         -Jane Gamble
Secretary                                  -Tabatha Delgado
Treasurer                                  -Carol Taylor

The next School Council meeting is Wednesday 20th September 3:30pm.

BOOK WEEK Activities
This Thursday students will travel by car to Tarnagulla P.S.   Students will participate in a parade to show off their character costumes and then participate in book week activities. Students will return to Bealiba P.S. for lunch and we will have our costume parade at 3pm.
Permission note has been include and needs to be returned by tomorrow Wednesday.



MARC VAN
MARC van is held every Friday afternoon.  Please remind students to bring their library books to school every Friday.  


ENROLMENTS 2018
If you know of anyone starting school next year please encourage them to come and visit the school.
 
Playgroup

Playgroup is held at Bealiba Primary School every Friday at 10.00am – 11.00am. 
It’s a very friendly, social and interactive morning for mums and bubs.  All are welcome. 

Grade 6 Transition
Grade 6 transition is about to commence.  The first session is Tuesday 5th September 9-11am.

RESPONSIBLE PET OWNERSHIP
All students participated in the Responsible Pet Ownership Program’ today.  All students patted Podge and learnt how to approach a dog and what to do if there was an angry dog.
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